2930 Gay Avenue, San José, CA 95127

Phone: 408-928-6800

Fax: 408-928-6416

www.arusd.org

November 14, 2019

Dear Community:

As you are aware, our nation experienced another school shooting this morning. This time, it happened here in our home state of California. In moments such as these, I understand the stress and trauma many of us feel about the safety of our schools after learning a school has been targeted.

I want you to know that we work each and every day to ensure the safety and wellness of our students, teachers, and staff. Our district has many safety procedures in place, including a strong relationship with our police departments.

Many of you may be getting questions from your children regarding today's tragedy. I want you to know we will make counselors available to provide support during this difficult time for our nation. If, as a parent, you need support, please feel free to contact us. We are here for you, too.

By working together, we can make every day a safe day.

Sincerely,

Dr. Milaria Bauer Superintendent